
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  March 22, 2023 
 
Subject: MDHHS Dental Coverage updates  
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services announced the 
implementation of a new service delivery model for adult dental benefits. The 
March 2, 2023, bulletin released by MDHHS indicated that: 
 

• Medicaid beneficiaries ages 21 years and older, including Health Michigan 
Plan beneficiaries and pregnant women who are enrolled in an MHP, ICO or 
PACE will receive dental benefits through the health plan.  

• Dental Services for Healthy Michigan Plan beneficiaries ages 19-20 years, 
including pregnant women, will be provided by the health plan 

• Healthy Kids Dental will provide dental services for beneficiaries under 21 
years, including pregnant women. 

 
Refer to the Dental section of the MDHHS Medicaid Provider Manual* for additional 
coverage information, including the Medicaid Code and Rate Reference tool. 
 
For full details of changes to the Medicaid Dental coverage, visit michigan.gov*. If 
you have any questions, contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account 
executive or the Blue Cross Complete Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for 
reference, Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content 

 

https://www.mdch.state.mi.us/dch-medicaid/manuals/MedicaidProviderManual.pdf
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMDIuNzI1ODQ1OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL01JREhIUy8yMDIzLzAzLzAyL2ZpbGVfYXR0YWNobWVudHMvMjQyNTU0MS9GaW5hbCUyMEJ1bGxldGluJTIwTU1QJTIwMjMtMTMtRGVudGFsLnBkZiJ9.7oYBAtcq_hgWWSpgCwa3OmqM8kRybqWsgvILoQnoFrA/s/511128541/br/155468204370-l__;!!E4aHFgIl6QUyrQ!438pYiLpVVvaiJHVSfIUy_4tp0nYxFZJnJ-YmX2RBp37_I1OiMSAMAdMECRifQCDTQ6wLc06UkZuIypvpimeHGCP7cUrpfO-Rt1PWtI$

